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ADDENDUM # 2 
 
Date: August 7th , 2024 
 
To: All Proposal Document Holders 
 

MANAGED DETECTION AND RESPONSE 
MANAGED SECURITY SERVICES PROVIDER RFP 

 
 
On August 2, 2024, all questions from the pre-proposal meeting and those received via 
email were gathered and addressed in "Addendum 1 MDR and MSSP." Additionally, the 
presentation slides used by Deschutes County in the pre-proposal meeting were compiled 
for distribution to all interested parties. Both Addendum 1 and the presentation slides were 
emailed to the primary contacts of all participating parties from the pre-proposal meeting. 

 

If you attended the meeting, have a signed NDA in place with Deschutes County, and didn’t 
receive the email please contact Zach Neemann via email at dl.IT-MDR-MSSP-
RFP@deschutes.org. 

 

The original deadline for proposal submissions identified in the RFP for this project is still 
applicable, August 15, 2024, at 2:00 PM PST. 
 
 
Signed by  
Zachary Neemann 
Information Security Manager  
 


